
 
ADVERTISER’S ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
The Ghana Grid Company Limited (GRIDCo) proposes to construct, operate, and 
maintain an approximately 18.5Km double circuit high voltage 161kV transmission line 
facility to meet the industrial energy demand in the Bono and Ahafo Regions. The 
161kV transmission line route is to Tee-off from the existing Sunyani - Kenyasi 161 kV 
transmission line at the “Kwesimfum” a community in the Sunyani Municipality in the 
Bono Region to a new substation near the town of Afrisipakrom in the Tano North 
Municipality in the Ahafo Region. The development is known as the “161 kV Ahafo 
North Transmission Line Project”. 
 
The proposed undertaking would traverse close to the following communities in the 
Sunyani Municipality: Kwesimfum, Suyaw, Abesim, Fawonsuo, Kofikrom, 
Kwesimfum, Suyaw, Abesim, Fawonsuo and Kofikrom and in the Tano North District: 
Afrisipakrom, Susuanso, Tanoso and Techire in the Bono and Ahafo Regions 
respectively. 
 
In line with the EPA Act 490, 1994 and the LI 1652 of 1999, GRIDCo has submitted a 
Draft Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) of the proposed undertaking to the 
Environmental Protection Agency for review. Copies of the Draft EIS are available at 
the EPA offices in Accra and Sunyani as well as the GRIDCo’s Head office in Tema. 
 
Notice of the proposed transmission line project is hereby served for public information, 
as required under the procedures for the conduct of EIA in accordance with Regulation 
15(1) of LI. 1652. Any person(s) who have an interest, concern, or special knowledge 
relating to potential environmental effects of the proposed undertaking may contact or 
submit such concerns, etc., to: 

 
The Chief Executive                
Ghana Grid Company    
P. O. Box CS 7979, Tema                  
Tel Nos: +233-30-3318700 
               +233-30-2660049 
Digital Address: GK - 0208 22447 
Email:  gridco@gridcogh.com             

 
 
 
AND 

The Executive Director  
Environmental Protection Agency  
P. O. Box M 326, Accra  
Tel No: +233-302-664697/8  
Email: info@epa,gov.gh 

 
Not later than May 31, 2022 


